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 Looking West on Western Avenue Just East of North Harvard Street.  The Grove is on the Right.

Breaking Ground This Year
Barry’s Corner Memorial Grove at Allston Square – a large, publicly accessible, shade-tree covered open space with outdoor chairs and tables, bounded by wide sidewalks on the North East corner of Allston Square.  ‘The Grove’ will be a relaxing refuge, a safe haven from the newly enlivened Allston Square; It’s a pedestrian-friendly space for neighbors, friends, residents, members of the Harvard community, workers, and visitors to relax, meet others, and enjoy the day.  It was on this land, on this very corner that a special kind of neighborhood once stood.  It was known as “Barry’s Corner”. 
Barry’s Corner became a memory in 1969, when, after a sustained protest by the residents, The City of Boston and the Boston Redevelopment Authority evicted all 72 families who lived here, some for generations, leveled all 52 buildings, and built the Charlesview Apartments.  Ironically, those apartments themselves will soon be a memory.  In their place, the new Barry’s Corner Memorial Grove of Trees and Plaza will emerge, and be dedicated to the memory of those families.  So relax a moment and enjoy the beautiful southwestern view as the sun sparkles down through the shady trees onto Barry’s Corner Memorial Grove.
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Join us to make Barry’s Corner Memorial Grove at Allston Square the Official name of the Grove
The Allston Square Association
asa@rcn.com
